
In September, the Board passed a motion to allow students enrolled in a virtual school program to 
print up to 10 black and white pages per day until December 21. In December we had 38 uses of 
this service, even through curbside service, so there is clearly still a need here. We request 
permission to extend this service through the end of the academic year.
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